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The IMU Breakout Graduate Fellowship Program 
 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 

The IMU is today launching the novel IMU Breakout Graduate Fellowship Program. 
 
Thanks to a generous donation by the winners of the Breakthrough Prizes in Mathematics – 
Ian Agol, Simon Donaldson, Maxim Kontsevich, Jacob Lurie, Terence Tao and Richard 
Taylor – IMU with the assistance of FIMU and TWAS is today launching a fellowship 
program to support postgraduate studies in a developing country, leading to a PhD degree 
in the mathematical sciences. The IMU Breakout Graduate Fellowships will offer a limited 
number of grants for excellent students from developing countries. 
 
The deadline for nominations is 09:00 am CET on 22 June 2016. Further information can be 
found in the attachments.   
Please help us in making this initiative widely known. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary of the International Mathematical Union 
 
 


